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HSBC Taiwan announces measures in response to the local regulators’ 
announcement on resuming the handling fees for inter-bank account 

transfers 
 

In line with the measures announced by the local regulators, HSBC Taiwan shall, from 
3rd August 2021 onwards, resume the handling fees for inter-bank account transfers 
for transactions via internet banking, mobile banking, IVR, and ATMs. 

 

The above is subject to any further guidance, regulations or measures published by 
government authorities. If there is any deviation, the regulatory guidance, regulation 
or measures should prevail. 

 


